
 

NOTICE 

 

Date: 01.05.2024 

 

Subject: Temporary Closure of SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Please be informed that SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL will remain closed for students from Nursery 

to Class Eight starting from 01.05.2024 until further notice. This decision has been taken in accordance 

with the guidelines issued by the State Government due to the prevailing heatwave conditions. 

 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will reopen the school as soon as it is deemed safe for our 

students and staff. Updates regarding the reopening date will be communicated through our official 

channels. 

 

We urge all parents and guardians to take necessary precautions to ensure the well-being of their 

children during this period of high temperatures. Please ensure that students remain hydrated and 

avoid exposure to direct sunlight. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rohit Singh  

Principal 

SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 



 


